
University of Huddersfield Repository

Powell, David

Teacher educators from the Lifelong Learning sector working together to develop the use of 
modelling in their practice: an action research project

Original Citation

Powell, David (2012) Teacher educators from the Lifelong Learning sector working together to 
develop the use of modelling in their practice: an action research project. In: Collaborative Action 
Research Network CARN 2012 Annual Conference, 23rd-25th November 2012, Kent, UK. 
(Unpublished) 

This version is available at https://eprints.hud.ac.uk/id/eprint/28603/

The University Repository is a digital collection of the research output of the
University, available on Open Access. Copyright and Moral Rights for the items
on this site are retained by the individual author and/or other copyright owners.
Users may access full items free of charge; copies of full text items generally
can be reproduced, displayed or performed and given to third parties in any
format or medium for personal research or study, educational or not-for-profit
purposes without prior permission or charge, provided:

• The authors, title and full bibliographic details is credited in any copy;
• A hyperlink and/or URL is included for the original metadata page; and
• The content is not changed in any way.

For more information, including our policy and submission procedure, please
contact the Repository Team at: E.mailbox@hud.ac.uk.

http://eprints.hud.ac.uk/



CARN Conference 2012
Collaborative Action Research Network / International Practice Development Collaborative

23 – 25 November 2012
Ashford International Hotel, Kent, UK

38 minutes from London by high speed train

The conference will include a doctoral 
researcher student conference on 

Friday 23 November 9am - 12noon

Towards Creative Action: 
Transformations and 
Collaborations in Practice

This international conference is being run collaboratively 
by CARN and the IPDC, and hosted by the England Centre 
for Practice Development at Canterbury Christ Church University

To register your interest and find out more, visit:

www.canterbury.ac.uk/pdconference2012 


